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Sunday March 6. 2016 
 

MASS TIME 
SUNDAY AT 12:00 (Noon)  

Communion Service Tuesdays at 11:00 am 
 followed by Adoration until Noon 

Thank you Father George for allowing us to have the 
Communion Service and Adoration on Tuesdays. 

 
CCD Classes will be the 1st and 3rd Sundays each month 

March dates Mar 6 and Mar. 20, 2016 
April dates April 3rd and April 17th 

 
Last day of CCD is May 1st and that is also  

the 1st Communion date.  
 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS EACH FRIDAY 
DURING LENT AT 7:00 pm 

EVERYONE  WELCOME 
 

We are having a teacher appreciation dinner on Palm Sunday  - 
March 20th and everyone is invited. Turkey and drinks and 
cake will be supplied by the church.                     Millie Turner 
 
Reminder:  Daylight Savings Time begins March 13th. 
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Eucharistic Ministers  -  
Mar 6   -  Ann Verbanec, Lynn Ellen Dixon, Bill Sinclair 
Mar 13 – Cathy Surkosky, Kathy Bosak, Carol Confer 
Mar 20 – Michele Ash, Larry Muck, John Pal,\m 
Please give the assigned Eucharistic Ministers time to reach the altar before you 
step in to substitute.  They may not be at Mass but may have a substitute. 
Lectors – 
Mar 6  -  Bill Sinclair – will do both readings 
Mar 13 – Michele Ash, K. B. Boomer 
Mar 20 – Heidi Arudda – will do both readings 
Thank you to those Lectors who cannot serve but find a substitute 
 
Mass Intentions –  
Mar. 6  – Deceased Members of the Stecko Family,  
    by Ted & Charlotte Stecko  
Mar 13 -  Soul of Helen and Boyd Spicher by Joanne Horner 
Mar 20  - Soul of John Daniel Klena by Hodgson Family 

  Offering for February 28, 2016 
  Cash    -  $   190.00 
  Checks - $ 1,052.00  
  Total    -  $1,242.00  
 
Announcements to be added to the bulletin should be emailed to 
carolconfer@comcast.net.  Please have all items that you would like 
included in the bulletin emailed by MONDAY at 4:00 pm.  When I 
receive a request for the bulletin, you should receive a reply to verify my 
receipt of information.     
 
***To schedule a mass intention for a family member or friend, living 
or deceased, please contact Carol Confer.  carolconfer@comcast.net . 
 
***  Place prayer petitions in the book next to Infant of Prague statue at 
the back of the church.  The rosary is prayed for these petitions at 1:00 
p.m. on the fourth Thursday of each month.  All are welcome.    
 
Prayer shawl group meets Tuesdays at 10:00 am.    
 
Reminder:  If on Tuesday the Penns Valley School District is closed, 
there will NO Communion Service and Adoration that day, nor will the 
Prayer Shawl ladies be meeting.   
 
Eucharistic Ministers – please take care of vessels after Mass 
 
Reminder:  Please take a bulletin home with you.  



 
Upcoming Dates: 
…  Confession after Mass on March 13th   at  St. Kateri 
… Deanery Penance Service with area Priests and Bishop Barchak, 
Monday March 14th at 7:00 pm at Good Shepherd. 
… Palm Sunday - Teacher’s Appreciation Lunch after noon Mass. 
… Holy Thursday Washing of  Feet at St. John‘s at 7:00 pm 
… Good Friday Service at St. Kateri at 7:00 pm 
… Easter Sunday Mass at St. Kateri at Noon 
… Confirmation on Friday April 12th at St. John’s 
…  May 1, 2016 - First Communion at St. Kateri 
 
2016 Annual Catholic  
Our parish goal for this year is $8,282.00.   Thank you for supporting 
the annual diocesan Catholic Appeal which supports so many ministries, 
besides sending any “over goal” amounts back into our parish.  Please 
be as generous as possible to help us meet and go over our goal again 
this year.  Your ACA gifts and/or pledges help to support more than 20 
ministries, program and services that are sponsored by our diocese.  
During  this Jubilee Year of Mercy, Lent s a special time to give a 
sacrificial offering in response to the Corporal Works of Mercy.     
 
Second collection today is for the Catholic Relief Services. 
 
Part-time Theology Teacher and Assistant Director of Campus Ministry   
Saint Joseph's Catholic Academy is seeking a part-time Theology teacher (3-4 
sections) to also assist with their campus ministry program for the 2016-
17 academic year.  A Bachelors degree in Theology is strongly 
preferred. Candidates may send their resumes with a cover letter to Chris 
Chirieleison, Principal at cchirieleison@stjoeacad.org  
 
	
  Liturgical Reflection … JUBILEE YEAR OF MERCY 
     Throughout the weeks  of Lent in this Jubilee of Mercy, the Diocese 
is reflecting on the Corporal Work of Mercy.  On the fourth week of 
Lent to care for the sick is highlighted.  If someone you know is 
injured or seriously sick, take the time to stop at his or her home or send 
a note.  A visit to grandma or gandpa who hasn’t been feeling well can 
create a treasured memory.  A letter or card is nice, but a personal 
appearance has been impact.  Make a phone call to check up on 
someone you haven’t seen for a while.  This is the season when many 
are under the weather with colds and fevers.  When someone is sick it is 
appropriate to ask if there is anything you  can do or get them.  God’s 
mercy shines forth when we take the time to assure the sick of concern. 
         2016 Diocese of Altoona-Johnstown, Liturgy Office,  Hollidaysburg, PA 
 
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  

    

	
  

 

Altar Servers who are scheduled to serve mass are to report to the 
Priest in the Sacristy no later than 15 minutes prior to Mass start 
time. Thank You! 

Mar 6 Anna Stitzer Abby Stitzer Cedar Kimler 

Mar13   Asa Boomer Brazier 
Maggie Boomer 

Brazier Lily Nagle 
Mar. 20 Adrian Gover Nicholas Fisher Kayla Hopkins 

    
Hospitality Schedule:   

Mar 6 – Joanne Horner, Kendra Bauer, Mandy Stitzer 
Mar 13 – Tina Doll, Laurie Shirey, KB Boomer 
Mar 20 -  Palm Sunday – Teacher’s Appreciation Lunch 
 
Please pray for the sick:  Father Val,  Harry and Virginia Henry, 
Amy Will, Jennifer Puma 
 
LATIN MASS 
The “Extraordinary Form” Latin Mass will be offered once a month 
at St. John’s, beginning Saturday March 12 at 7:00 pm!  This is the 
traditional rite of Mass as it stood in 1962, sung with Gregorian 
chant and sacred polyphony.  Come and experience this beautiful, 
meditative form of divine worship!  The Mass will be celebrated by a 
visiting priest from St. Vincent Archabbey, and will fulfill the 
Sunday obligation.  There is a potluck social in the school auditorium 
after Mass; all are welcome.  For more information, please visit our 
website at www.centrelatinmass.org, or call Devron 814-404-9127.  
 
 St. John’s is having their Lenten Fish Fry on Friday from 4:00 to 
7:00 pm.    

Envelopes for Easter Flower donations are at the back of the 
church.  Please complete and return with your donation in the 
collection basket  
 
Six Day Candle Envelopes are in the back of the church.  Please 
return them with your donation in the collection basket	
  

FOOD BANK DONATIONS:  We have a basket for donations in 
the back of the church for our Food Bank with Good Hope Church, 
Spring Mills.  If you know of someone or a family in need of items 
other than food, please call the church or call Good Hope Lutheran 
Church.   
 


